
 

 

Our Ref: SA/Admin/Letters/HAR/HOD 
Date: 28TH June 2024 
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer.  

 

Unfortunately, we are not able to offer the school bus service with immediate effect. We 

will update you next week, but please do look at alternative arrangements for your child. 

We are extremely sorry for the disruption this will cause. Please contact the school if you 

require further support. 

 

Kind regards, 

C Harrison 

Mrs C Harrison 
Deputy Headteacher 
Ruskin Community High School 
Ruskin Road 
Crewe 
Cheshire 
CW2 7JT 
Tel: 01270 560514 
 


